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Animal Transfers

Were Facilitated (gﬂ

While we continue to experience a
need for transfers, our network
partners weren't able to assist with as
many transfers during this quarter,
which limited our ability to accept
large transfers.

Bissell Pet Foundation

Jasper is an affectionate sweetheart
who is extremely loving and
snuggly. He loves to play and loves
attention. He was transferred into
our care from Toronto Animal
services to receive treatment for
ringworm — an annoying, but
treatable, fungal condition. Because
he's such a cuddle bug, he already
has a hold for adoption and will
move into his forever home as soon
as he is medically cleared.

Animals Were
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Network Partners
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To increase our lifesaving
capacity Toronto Humane
Society will facilitate the
transfer of animals and place
them into the care of our
Transport Network Partners.

Carolina and the Mario Crew
Carolina was approximately 4 weeks pregnant when she

made the trip from Anderson County PAWS in South
Carolina to Toronto Humane Society. This adorable 1-year-
old Rottweiler mix with a smile from ear to ear had many
staff and volunteers fall inlove with her.

Carolina was placed with Colleen, a loving foster mom,
who was ready to give her all the support and comfort
she would need to bring her puppies into this world. But
after going into labour and having a stillborn baby,
Carolina was given a c-section by Toronto Humane
Society veterinarians.

On June 6th, 2022, Carolina gave birth to 10 puppies.
Sadly, one passed away soon after. With the help of her
foster parent, Carolina and her puppies - Mario, Luigi,
Rosalina, King Boo, Yoshi, Toad, Bowser, Toadette and
Troopa - are growing stronger and bigger every day.

Bissell Pet Foundation

On Saturday, June 11th, 9 dogs and 4 cats, along with 3 more dogs that were sent
to Upper Credit Humane Society, arrived from Texas with the help of Bissell Pet
Foundation. These animals came from Palm Valley Animal Society in Edinburg,
Texas.

They recently discovered black mold in one of their buildings so have been
scrambling to find placements for everyone — we were happy to be able to assist
during a crucial time.



https://www.bissellpetfoundation.org/
https://www.valleycentral.com/news/local-news/pvas-scrambles-to-place-pets-due-to-black-mold/

